
 

Southcoates Primary Academy Newsletter 
Tuesday 21st January, 2025 

Term dates 
The term dates for the 2025-2026 
academic year have been emailed 

and sent out via MCAS today. 
They are also on the website. 

Polite Reminders 
We want all pupils to be treated fairly and equally and 
for everyone to be safe in school. To help us with this, 
we ask that you please support us with the following; 

- Bikes and scooters should be pushed while on site. 
- Plain single stud earrings are the only jewellery 
permitted in school. 
- No chocolate bars or fizzy drinks in packed lunches. 
- Pupil water bottles should only be filled with water. 

Thank you for your support. 

Help Available - Gas & Electric:  
Unity in Community is an organisation that can provide vouchers between £28 and £49 to help 

towards paying for gas and electric. To qualify you must pay for your energy through a prepayment 
meter and have not received energy vouchers from Unity in Community within the past year. This is 

in response to the ongoing cost of living crisis. Beneficiaries can be working, unemployed, self-
employed or retired. For more information and to register, call 01482 420836, Monday to Friday, 

9am - 2pm – if busy, please try again.   

After-school clubs 

We have made some changes to our after-
school club that are now in place. Sessions will 

run from 3:35pm – 5:00pm at the school, 
with each day focused on a different activity. 

Each session is priced at only £3 with a      
discount of one free session available if you 

book all slots within the half term! This will be 
applied at checkout when you complete the 

booking of the day or days. 

To book your places, please click follow the 
link below which will direct you to the Hull FC 
Foundation website. There is a drop down for 

each day and date. Once you enter your 
child’s date of birth, you can book any of the 

days you wish to book and blocks too!  
Please note, the link is password protected, 
and the password is southcoatesclub. Once 

you click the link and type the password, you 
can book the days. You will receive an email 

to confirm your place.    
If you have any questions, please                   
contact sam.french@hullfc.com 

Booking Link 
https://bookings.hullfcfoundation.co.uk/project/58044 

Monday - Dodgeball 
Tuesday - Football 

Wednesday - Tag Rugby 
Thursday - Benchball 
Friday - Multi-sports 



NHS Pharmacy First Service  
Did you know that the NHS Pharmacy First Service enables children and adults to get convenient 

access to healthcare advice and treatment where appropriate, for seven common conditions 
without the potential delay of having to wait for a GP appointment? Accessing the service may 

mean that children feel better and get back to school as quickly as possible, as well as supporting 
parents and carers to also get better if they are unwell with one of the conditions covered under 
the service. There is no need to make an appointment; parents or carers can pop into their local 

Boots pharmacy with their child and ask for help under the service. 
Support for the following conditions can be accessed under the service, free of charge (unless NHS 

prescription charges apply): 

Dates for Your Diary 

 Thursday 23rd January:   Parents meeting for Y6 Whitby trip - 3:40pm 

 Mon 3rd - Fri 7th February:  Children’s Mental Health Week 

 Wed 5th - Thurs 6th February:  Parents’ Evenings 

 Friday 7th February:    Number Day 

 Tuesday 11th February:   Safer Internet Day 

 Wednesday 12th February:  Art Exhibition - Families invited after school 

        IntoUniversity Workshop - Year 3 

 Friday 14th February:   Last day of term 

` Monday 24th February:   First day of second Spring half term 

 Thursday 6th March:    World Book Day 

 Mon 10th - Weds 12th March:  Y6 Group 1 Whitby Trip 

 Weds 12th - Fri 14th March:  Y6 Group 2 Whitby Trip 

 Friday 14th March:     Comic Relief Day 

 Friday 4th April:    Last day before Easter Holiday 

 Tuesday 22nd April:    First day back after Easter Holiday 


